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1 January 2023 
 
Rabbi Sir Ephraim Mirvis KBE 
Chief Rabbi of the United Hebrew Congregations of the Commonwealth 
Office of the Chief Rabbi 
305 Ballards Lane 
London 
N12 8GB 
 
Dear Sir Ephraim 
 
The other members of our Executive Committee and I were delighted to see 
in the New Year Honours List that you have been appointed as a Knight 
Commander of the Order of the British Empire. It is wonderful recognition for 
your services to the Jewish Community, to Interfaith Relations and to 
Education. 
 
We are particularly conscious of your dedication to strengthening relations 
between Britain’s Muslims and Jews. In March 2013 I was honoured to attend 
when you hosted leading figures in the British Muslim community at your 
synagogue between the announcement of your appointment as Chief Rabbi 
and your installation. 
 
Our Forum was particularly appreciative that you found time in your diary to 
attend our 10th Anniversary Dinner in June 2015. 
 
Please accept our congratulations. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mohammed Amin 
Executive Committee Member and Co-Chair 
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